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Liam Sheehan 
request-404569-
d14cdfb4@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Pauline Morille
Information Officer

Customer Resolution
Customer Resolution and Specialist Services

accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk

22 May 2017

Dear Mr Sheehan 

Re: Your request for information: 782860 

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 3 May 2017. 

I can confirm that this request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

 

Your Questions: 

Can I please know for all the households currently in temporary accommodation: 

- the local authority area where their temporary housing is. 

- the amount of time they have been there. 

- whether a full homeless duty has been accepted. 

- if domestic violence was the reason for being homeless. 

Our Response: 

Please see attached  

Please note: the blank spaces under full homeless duty has been accepted heading, means 

that a decision has not been made regarding the applicants housing status. 

 

If you require any more information relating to the request, please contact the: Corporate 

Freedom of Information Officer, The Governance Team (2nd Floor), Southwark Council, PO 

Box 64529, London, SE1P 5LX, or accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk  

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the Information 

Commissioner at the: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 

Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, Telephone: 0303 123 1113, Internet: www.ico.org.uk   
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Please note the following: 

If you wish to re-use the information provided, for example in commercial publication, this will 

require the permission of the copyright holder. You may apply for permission to re-use this 

information by submitting a request to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk ; you can find details on 

these arrangements at: http://www.southwark.gov.uk/YourCouncil/Copyright  

 

Detailed advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is 

available from the Office of Public Sector Information at: 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.html  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pauline Morille 

Information Officer 

 


